Parnjit Singh

From: Ray Reyes <R -
Sent: 22 October 2021 14:18

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Re: 2021/3580/P Tybalds Redevelopment
Attachments: Tybalds Redevelopment OBJECTION.pdf

To whom it may concern,

Re: Planning Ref: 2021/3580/P

| am writing to comment and disagree with regards to the above planned regeneration at Richbell (block D), and the
underbuild for Richbell's basement area.

There are a few residents with disability in the building, including myself, and some live exactly above the proposed
underbuild...

| cannot even imagine how detrimental all these major works will be for them and my own health. The dirt,
inconvenience and mostly the everyday loud noises these will cause - it will truly have a VERY NEGATIVE EFFECT on

my health both mentally and physically.

A neighbour made a leaflet for us (the residents) to sign and send to you, which | have done - PLEASE FIND IT
ATTACHED.

We really hope you will kindly reconsider and take into account our mental health and other concerns. Thank you
for your time.

Kind regards,

Raymond Gozo
Flat 8 Richbell



